
LOCAL NAVIGATION WARNING 
GIPPSLAND PORTS 

 

 

 
The following navigation warning is published for general information. 

AUSTRALIA – VICTORIA 
Local Navigation Warning No.10 of 2025  

TAMBO RIVER JOHNSONVILLE 
SUBMERGED VEHICLE RECOVERED 

 
DATE: 

PREVIOUS 
NOTICE:   

 

1st July 2025 
 
Local Navigation Warning No.8 of 2025 is referred and cancelled 

DETAILS: Mariners are advised that the motor vehicle which accidentally drove into 
the Tambo River at the Johnsonville Boat Ramp has been successfully 
recovered from the waterway.   
The Isolated Danger Buoy marking the location of the vehicle has been 
removed.  
 

PUBLICATIONS 
AFFECTED: 

Gippsland Ports Waterways Online website at 
https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online/  
 
 

FURTHER 
NOTICE: 

No further notice will be issued. 

 
 

 

DAVID ASHWORTH 
ASSISTANT HARBOUR MASTER 
GIPPSLAND PORTS  
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